
Please Contact Jillian Lick our Membership Director for more information 

at 330-342-3198 or Jlick@cchudson.com 

The Country Club of Hudson                

would like to invite 

 Lake Forest Estates              

residents to our 4th of July Fireworks on  Friday at dusk. We would also 

like to invite you to an open house to enjoy our new and  improved pool 

from 11 am-8 pm on Saturday, July 5th.We have recently added a water 

slide and pool side bar. Please bring this flyer for pool entry. 


